Hazelton, Laura

From:
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To:
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Subject:

Dear Ms Hazelton,

Bernard Parker

04 July 2018 17:21

Hazelton, Laura

Robert Wilson; mark@urbanomics.co.uk

22 to 23 Greville Street, E.C.1 Grid ref: TQ 314817.

| write as principal partner in Heber-Percy and Parker, Architects, whose studio office is in Bleeding Heart Yard.

| wish to confirm that | fully support the submission made on behalf of the Bleeding Heart Yard residents by Mark
Newland-Smith of Urbanomics with regard to the planning application for 22 to 23 Greville Street.

Yours sincerely,

Bernard Parker



